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CEO BULLETIN 
To:   Board of Directors 
From:  Norma J. Camacho, CEO 

Chief Executive Officer Bulletin 
Week of July 27- August 2, 2018 

Board Executive Limitation Policy EL-7: 
The Board Appointed Officers shall inform and support the Board in its work. Further, a BAO shall 1) 
inform the Board of relevant trends, anticipated adverse media coverage, or material external 
and internal changes, particularly changes in the assumptions upon which any Board policy has 
previously been established and 2) report in a timely manner an actual or anticipated 
noncompliance with any policy of the Board. 
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District response to public comment on the draft 5-year implementation plan for the 
Safe, Clean Water and Natural Flood Protection Program 

Keegan 
Director Keegan requested that the district look at the potential for San Francisquito 
Creek Joint Powers Authority, Design Review Board, to participate in the district’s 
lessons learned activity on the San Francisquito Creek Flood Protection Project 
R-18-0014

District response to public comment on the draft 5-year implementation plan for the Safe, 
Clean Water and Natural Flood Protection Program  

A written report of a memo, dated July 24, 2018, regarding district response to public comment on the 
draft 5-year implementation plan for the Safe, Clean Water and Natural Flood Protection Program, 
has been provided in the July 27, 2018, Non-Agenda Packet. 

For further information, please contact Ngoc Nguyen at (408) 630-2632. 
 

Keegan 
Director Keegan requested that the district look at the potential for San Francisquito Creek 
Joint Powers Authority, Design Review Board, to participate in the district’s lessons learned 
activity on the San Francisquito Creek Flood Protection Project 
R-18-0014

The district has discussed with the San Francisquito Creek Joint Powers Authority (JPA) about 
attending the lessons learned activity after the completion of project construction.  JPA has indicated 
that they are interested in attending.  The district will invite the JPA to participate in the district's 
lesson learned activity when it is scheduled. The lessons learned activity is tentatively scheduled for 
April 2019, after the San Francisquito Creek Flood Protection Project construction is completed in 
January 2019.  

For further information, please contact Ngoc Nguyen at (408) 630-2632. 
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